
  

 
 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Hadley Phase 1 Parent 
 

Dress Up - World Book Day – Thursday, 7th March 2024 
 

Every year the school celebrates World Book Day with a range of activities aimed to 
encourage children to read more and enjoy reading.  Evidence shows that reading 
for 20 minutes every day improves vocabulary and supports children’s learning in all 
subjects.  
 
This year our theme will be Animals.  As part of the celebration, we encourage all 
children to dress up and come to school as a book character or animal.    
 
We do not expect you to buy costumes and we will be making animal masks 
etc at school.   
 
We look forward to celebrating this annual event with the children and seeing their 
wonderful costumes.  If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mrs Burns 
Assistant Principal Phase 1 

 


